Senate Resolution on Liberal Studies
The Faculty Senate of Western Carolina University reaffirms its commitment to the concept that a single set of liberal studies requirements should be met by all students receiving the baccalaureate degree, regardless of the student’s major, program, college, or school. In this way the faculty as a whole can ensure that every student has had the opportunity to acquire the knowledge, skills, and attitudes of an educated person, including the ability to think critically, communicate effectively, identify and solve problems reflectively, use information and technology responsibly, develop an appreciation for the creative and performing arts, and, form a basis for continued personal development and lifelong learning.
Any policy or curriculum proposal that in any way abridges this “single program” concept must be formally reviewed by the Liberal Studies Oversight Committee and subsequently the Academic Policy Review Council (in addition to other existing review steps). Such proposals should be presented to the full Senate as agenda items for discussion and action (not merely for information). 
This resolution does not imply that the current Liberal Studies program should be impervious to modification. Indeed, the Faculty Senate encourages creative proposals from individuals and groups that would enhance the effectiveness of this program. Such proposals should be submitted to the Liberal Studies Oversight Committee.

